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November 2, 2020 
 
 
Via IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re:  Surrender of the International Section 214 Authorization 
 Telia Carrier U.S. Inc. 
 ITC-214-19970918-00562 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

On behalf of Telia Carrier U.S. Inc., this letter surrenders, effective immediately, its above-referenced 
International Section 214 Authorization. Telia Carrier U.S. Inc. does not currently provide international 
telecommunications services to any customers pursuant to this Section 214 authorization, and the company is 
therefore not required to provide notice of discontinuance pursuant to Section 63.19 of the Commission’s 
rules, 47 C.F.R. § 63.19. 
 
 If you have any questions or require additional information, please let me know. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Robert E. Stup, Jr. 


